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Dates for your diary
Thursday 19th January – Year 12/13 Parents Evening
Monday 30th January– Year 9 Options Evening
Wednesday 1st February– Concertina Day, pupils finish at 12:30
Friday 17th February – Last day of the half term
Monday 20th – Wednesday 22nd February – Year 11 Revision School
Monday 27th February – Inset day (pupils do not attend)
Tuesday 28th February – Pupils return to school

Punctuality to school
Pupil should arrive at school no later than 8:35. It is imperative that all pupils are on 

time to school as registration and lessons start at 8:40. 

. 

Parent/Carer Dialogue Stickers
Over the next two weeks pupils will be
bringing home their books from each subject.
Please take the time to look through the
books, signing the sticker and making a
comment on the work they have completed.

Celebrating Success 
Well done to Abdullah Imran for his brilliant Art homework creating a mechanical 
robot.  
A huge well done to all those who have been named below as the second ‘Stars of 
the Rotation’ across key stage 3 Design & Technology. You have been recognised by 
your teacher for all your hard work and determination throughout your 
subject. Congratulations!

Food
Briana McCabe – 7A1
Jalayah Thorne – 7J2
Ayza Mustafa – 8B1
Diego Mcleod - 9J1
Lewis Carpenter - 8J2

Textiles
Kyle Murray – 7B2

Lacey Simkiss – 8B1
Taha Mohamed – 8J1
Jayden Hussain -9B1
Miley Williams – 9J1
Lily McKinley – 9S1

STEM
Grace McLeod – 8J2
Daisy Appleton – 9J2

Charlotte Aherne – 8S2
William James-Blake – 7B2

Libby Rodway – 7S2

Graphics
Kian Partlett – 7B1

Rebecca Tyson - 8S2
Oliver Ray – 9B2
Jack Ross – 9S1

RMT
Summer Giffin – 7B1
Connor Scott – 8J2

Bryony Rankin – 9A2



Presentation Evening
On Monday 9th January we held our annual presentation evening, celebrating 
the achievements of pupils across the school. We were joined by Arden Multi 
Academy Trust CEO,  M Murphy, Executive Headteacher,  D Burgess and Chair of 
Governors N Chowdhury. Watford MP and former Park Hall pupil, Mr. D Russell, 
gave an inspiring speech to our prize winners. 
Our guests, including our school governors, were served a delightful selection of 
canapes by our Year 10 Hospitality and Catering students. 



Sea Cadets
Birmingham Stirling Sea Cadets, based in Shard 
End now have spaces and are inviting Park Hall 
pupils to find out more about what they offer
can offer.
To find out more information 
about Sea Cadets and what they do 
visit https://www.sea-cadets.org/
They are hosting an open morning on Sunday 
5th February, which will allow for potential new 
joiners to find out more and ask any questions 
they may have. 
Address: Birmingham Stirling, Pithall Road, 
Birmingham, B34 7PT
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